
 
 

 

October 7, 2020 

 

The Analytics and Data Science Institute at Kennesaw State University announces the 

appointment of Bill Franks as the Director of the Center for Statistics and Analytical 

Research.   

 

In his new role, Bill will be responsible for integrating industry partnerships that provide 

undergraduate, masters and PhD students in Analytics and Data Science with applied 

analytical projects and collaborative research opportunities.         



 

The Analytics and Data Science Institute at Kennesaw State University brings together 

faculty and students from across the university, in collaboration with partners from both the 

private and public sectors, to engage in applied research to contribute to our understanding 

of our world through the translation of data into information. The Institute also offers a wide 

range of training and educational opportunities for individuals interested in learning more 

about data science – including both online and in-class training for students and working 

professionals. In partnership with the Departments of Computer Science, Information 


